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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Aggregate Industires Tucson South permit comments 

bmlloyd@aol.com <bmlloyd@aol.com> Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 1:58 PM
Reply-To: bmlloyd@aol.com
To: "patrick.lennberg@state.co.us" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Mr. Lennberg,

We have not met or spoken but I received your contact information from Sherie Gould and understand that you are
accepting the comments on Aggregate's Tucson South Permit.  Attached is a .pdf containing my comments.

Thanks,
Mike Lloyd
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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Aggregate Industires Tucson South permit comments 

Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 3:44 PM
To: bmlloyd@aol.com

Good Afternoon Mr. Lloyd,

I appreciate you for participating in the public comment period of the Tucson South amendment application. I want to
clarify something; are you formally objecting to the application? If so, pursuant to Rule 1.7.1(2)(a), you must provide a
telephone number which you may be reached at.

A copy of your letter will be uploaded to the permit file and sent to the applicant.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Patrick
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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Aggregate Industires Tucson South permit comments 

bmlloyd@aol.com <bmlloyd@aol.com> Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 4:57 PM
Reply-To: bmlloyd@aol.com
To: "patrick.lennberg@state.co.us" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Yes I am objecting to the permit.  My telephone number is 303-659-4545.  I attached a copy of my letter with the phone
number written on it..
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